
             

 

First grade has been very busy these past few months! We have explored 2D and 3D 
shapes and applied them to objects we see around us every day. We learned about 
numerous winter holidays, including Advent, Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanzaa, and 
Las Posadas. We saw the middle grades put on a Christmas play for us and worked 
very hard on our Christmas program carols which we performed so well the night of 
the show! We ended 2022 together with a wonderful holiday party with the help of our 
wonderful parent volunteers!  


